October 28, 2009
Dear:
David Youssef & David Tso: Sr Managing Editors, and
Chris Cheung & Kiley Cindrich: Jr Managing Editors,
This is an article on splenic abscesses that is being submitted to the UBC Medical Journal for consideration of publication for the section Case and Elective Reports. 

The information submitted is an original work, and has not been submitted to any other scientific or medical journal or avenue of publication.
All authors are aware of and agree to the content of this case report.
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Sandra Jenneson B. Sc 1, Andrezj K. Buczkowsi MD FRCSC2, S. Morad Hameed MD MPH FRCSC FACS2, Alison Harris MBChB FRCPC 3, John English MD FRCPC 4, Eric M. Yoshida MD FRCPC 5
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Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information. 

Thank-you for your consideration of publication of this article.

Sincerely,

Sandra Jenneson, UBC 2010
#412 – 46150 Bole Avenue

Chilliwack, BC 

V2P 0B7

Phone: (604) 557-3537

e-mail: sandraj@interchange.ubc.ca

